
EuroTEST survey on testing consent 
requirements

NEW DEADLINE: 30 November 2023 

If YOU provide testing for HIV, HBV and/or HCV, or coordinate testing programmes in a 
public health setting, then please take this short EuroTEST survey on testing consent 
requirements for HIV and hepatitis testing. 

The survey will map differences between consent requirements for HIV and viral hepatitis 
testing in the WHO European Region, covering both policy and practice, and will serve as 

https://redcap.link/ay5vhu9e


the basis for developing a recommended testing consent procedure, with possible 
variation across setting.
 
Please feel free to disseminate the survey link to colleagues providing or coordinating 
testing in a different setting than your own (community, clinical or public health)..

Take the survey!

Copyright (C) 2023 Center for Kommunikation. All rights reserved.
Our mailing address is:

You are receiving this newsletter because you have participated in a past or current EuroTEST/HIV in Europe 
activity, project o study. If you no longer want to receive this newsletter, please click the following link to 

unsubscribe from this list.

https://redcap.link/ay5vhu9e
http://www.twitter.com/eurotestorg
https://www.facebook.com/EuroTESTorg/
http://www.eurotest.org/
https://regionh.us5.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6b64eea1ff55faf63907c5b1c&id=c1ad0d2325&t=b&e=[UNIQID]&c=e14850095e

